
 

3rd Annual 

BCV Memorial 
Golf Tournament 

 

The date is set! We will be having our 3rd Annual BCV Memorial Golf Tournament, named in honor of the one and only 
Barney C. Villa, Jr. on Sunday July 26, 2020 at Saratoga Lake Golf Course.  Proceeds from this year’s tournament will be 
donated to both The Community Hospice and the Lotus Flower Giving Society.  

**While 2020 has proven to be a challenging year so far, to say the least, these charities and organizations 
need us now more than ever.  While we all continue to battle this pandemic in our own ways, it is important 
to remember how much our help is still needed; Cancer was not put on hold, the elderly have been the 
most vulnerable and all those out on the front lines have also put their lives at risk. 

Please help us continue providing what relief we can. 
 
A huge part of our previous years’ success came from Sponsorships and raffle prize donations. The BCV 
Memorial is a great opportunity for your company to support a worthy cause and at the same time receive valuable 
exposure. 

Here’s how you can help! 
Please consider the following option: Check ALL that apply 

          $125 Tee Sponsor -Business Logo or Family Name displayed at hole location and listed in Brochures 
             Please indicate below what you would like to appear on the sign OR E-mail image to BCVMemorial@gmail.com 

            _____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

          Donation of Silent Auction/Raffle Basket items 
 

          $35 per person Non-Golfer After-Round Dinner Only - Partake in Food, Auctions, and Raffle 
              Baskets 
 
           I/We are unable to be a sponsor or donate items at this time, but would like to make 
          a gift of $____________ 
 
Contact Name:_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Phone Number:______________________________   E-mail:_______________________________________________ 

Make all Checks Payable to:   BCV Memorial          Mail to:  21 Northway Ct. Saratoga Springs, NY 12866 
Your involvement will make this year’s event a continued success and special celebration. 

We appreciate your consideration and look forward to hearing from you soon! 
Any questions, please call: Tina Villa-Gac (518) 727-3071 

Visit www.BCVMemorial.com 

mailto:BCVMemorial@gmail.com

